
Dear all,  
  
Please join us in welcoming Deborah Grantz to the Hematology-Oncology Division as our new 
Division Manager beginning Wednesday, May 1, 2019! 

  
Deb has been with UC for over 26 years, most recently as the Division Manager for multiple 
DOM divisions at ZSFG (Pulmonary & Critical Care Medicine, and Cardiology/Clinical Pharmacy). 
Deb will continue to share some of her time with ZSFG for the month of May to assist with the 
transition.    
  
Deb is well versed in financial management and has been responsible for the administration of 
both domestic and international research and public service sponsored projects.  She has 
worked closely with faculty to set up policies and procedures to monitor several research sites 
in Vietnam, the Philippines, and Tanzania to ensure compliance with local and UCSF policies, as 
well as funders’ guidelines.  Additionally, she has extensive experience in academic affairs, staff 
engagement and development, and clinical operations. Both Tom and I had the opportunity to 
meet Deb during the interview process and were highly impressed with her positive “can-do” 
attitude and problem-solving mindset; she received rave reviews from previous faculty 
members with whom she’s worked. 
  
In her time outside work, Deb loves to cook, see theater, read, and travel.  In the spring and 
summer, she can be found cycling through Napa, Sonoma, and Monterey on the weekends. Last 
summer, she and friends went on a cycling tour in Ireland, and this September she'll be cycling 
through Tuscany. 
  
We are grateful to Kelly McNeill for her fantastic service to our Division, and wish her the best 
of success in her new role as Department Manager for Pathology.  Kelly’s last official day with 
us will be Tuesday, April 30. 
  
When you have time, please stop by Deb’s workstation located at MZ 1600 Divisadero in B712, 
and say hello! 

  
Sincerely, 
  
Andrew Ko and Tom Martin 


